Works Notification

Gordon Crescent Road Upgrade
between East Parade and Sixth Avenue, Denistone

In March 2021, we asked for your feedback on proposed road renewal works and replanting of new
native trees along Gordon Crescent, Denistone (between East Parade and Sixth Avenue) to
improve stormwater drainage and the street scape.

Following the feedback received, we have updated the design and we are pleased to advise that
works are due to commence.

What will the works involve?

* Raised kerb and gutter long the northern side of the road to eliminate the gutter bridges

* Stormwater improvements

* Road resurfacing and line marking

* Removal of twelve (12) trees

* Planting of thirty-three (33) new locally indigenous trees along both sides of the street to replace
removed vegetation.

A map showing the design of the works has been included on the back of this flyer or can be
viewed by scanning the QR code below.

These works are being funded by the Australian Government Local Roads and Community
Infrastructure Program (Phase 2) that supports local councils to deliver priority local roads and
community infrastructure projects.

When will the works take place?
Works are scheduled to commence 10 May 2021 and are planned for completion by December
2021, weather permitting.

The works will be carried out Monday to Friday and some Saturdays between the hours of 7.00am

and 4.00pm. Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to residents during the
construction period.

For further information please do not hesitate to contact:

Contact: Maddy Mukerjee, Project Manager
Phone: 0468 563 958
Email: ModhuilikaM@ryde.nsw.gov.au
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